
About 
 

GrayWarriors.org 

Gray Warriors was 
founded in 2017 in 
memory of Chris J. 
Toneff and Colleen K. 
Toneff (mother and 
son) who both passed 
away from brain 
cancer. 

 

2020 Gray Warriors 
provided $14,951 in 
grants to individuals 
suffering from brain 
cancer.  

$4,047 Housing 

$216 Vehicle expense 

$450 Utilities 

$ 4,478 Hotel/travel 
expenses 

$718 Child Care 

$5,042 Medical/ 
Insurance Expenses 

Gray Warriors saw 
revenue of $6,819. 
This includes 
donations and grants. 
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2020 Annual Report 

“Helping those as they battle the beast of brain cancer” 

Gray Warriors is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization which 

provides grants to those in need and to provide support for 

individuals suffering from brain cancer/tumors. 

 

2020 was a difficult year for raising funds. The pandemic hit most non-profits hard.  

Gray Warriors is no different. We were unable to hold our annual brain cancer 

conference. It was also difficult to ask for money when so many are suffering. We are 

thankful we had two prior years of good fundraising to meet all the requests we 

received in 2020. We are looking forward to a brighter 2021 and continuing to help 

those in need. 

– Bonnie Sadler, President and Founder 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“We are thankful for everyone that donates to 

Gray Warriors. Initially, we didn’t know how we 

were going to financially afford to stay in Iowa 

City, while undergoing radiation. We weren’t 

eligible to stay at the Hope Lodge, because we 

had a 6 month old daughter at the time. We 

used the funds to stay at a local hotel, and 

couldn’t be more thankful for how much stress 

that took off of our family. We will forever be 

grateful to the Gray Warrior Foundation.” Matt 
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Board of Directors: 

 
Bonnie Sadler, President & 
Founder 

 
Jonathan Huss, Vice President 

 
Patty Berning, Secretary 

 
Kelsey Baskerville, Treasurer

 

Phil Baskerville, Director 

PhiPh 

Events: 
No events in 2020 due to COVID 19 
 

Partners: 
Microsoft 
NuCara Pharmacy & Home Medical 
Impact Marketing 
Rick Morris, Beecher Field Walker Morris Hoffman 
Johnson Law Firm 
 

Donors over $1,000: 
David & Stacey Lyman, Red Barn 
Lincoln Savings Bank 
Donors over $500: 
Gordon Flesch Foundation 
John Deere Employee Match 
Donors over $250: 
Farmer’s State Bank Jean Day Fund 
Wartburg College Cancer Awareness Fund 
Patty Berning 
Jennifer Toneff 
Genevieve Sadler Memorial 
Lawrence Sadler Memorial 
Donors over $150: 
June Melhaus 
EH & Liz Wuertz 
 
Gray Warriors has also received funds from: 
Facebook fundraisers 
Mug & Shirt sales 
Numerous individual supporters 
(We apologize if we missed anyone, many donations come through 3rd 
parties and the donor is not identified).  

Check our website and Facebook page for any 
information on upcoming events! 

Volunteer Opportunities are available. 

Website:  GrayWarriors.org       Phone:  319 404-1348 
https://www.facebook.com/GrayWarriors 

 


